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The ILCMA Professional 

Development Committee and 

the ILACP Presents 

 

Recreational Marijuana is Here – What Comes Next?  
 

On June 25th, 2019, Illinois became the 11th state to legalize the use of recreational marijuana. Now that recreational 

marijuana is legal, many municipalities are asking themselves what comes next? In collaboration with the Illinois 

Association of Chiefs of Police (ILACP), Clark Baird Smith LLP, and the Illinois Municipal League, a panel of 

subject matter experts will provide a wide array of information to assist municipalities with addressing public safety 

and human resources implications and concerns related to legalized recreational marijuana. In addition, a brief 

overview will be provided regarding the current status of State of Illinois recreational marijuana legislation and the 

possibility of a trailer bill for the Cannabis Act. This session will provide essential information about the impacts of 

recreational marijuana on municipal entities geared towards municipal staff involved in municipal management, 

public safety, and human resources. 

Presenters: 

Recreational Marijuana Impacts on Law Enforcement 

Police Chief Steven Stelter, Village of Westchester, President of ILACP  

Police Chief Marc Maton, Village of Lemont, Chairman of the ILACP Legislative Committee 
 

Recreational Marijuana Impacts on Municipal Human Resources 

Ben Gerht, Attorney, Clark Baird Smith LLP 
 

Status Update on State of Illinois Recreational Marijuana Legislation and Possible Trailer Bill 

Brad Cole, Executive Director, Illinois Municipal League 

Date:   Thursday, October 3, 2019 

 

Time:   8:30 a.m.    Registration and Continental Breakfast 

9:00 – 11:30 a.m. In-depth panel discussion 
 

Location:  Westin – Magnolia Room Addresses ICMA Practice Areas 8 (Policy Facilitation and 

                          70 Yorktown Center              Implementation); 10 (Service Delivery) and 13 (Human 

Lombard, IL               Resources Management and Workforce Engagement) 

 

Cost:  $40 for Professional Development Only 

$75 if also attending the Metro Manager Luncheon ($5 discount) 

$25 for Student/Intern if also attending the Metro Manager Luncheon 

Metro Luncheon Topic:  “IML Legislative Update with Brad Cole”  

Members in Transition – receive complimentary registration 

$15  for GoTo Meeting for Downstate members 

 

RSVP:   Online Registration (no credit card required): https://www.ilcma.org/?p=10066  

By Sept. 27 Email registration to Alex Galindo at agalindo@niu.edu 

  Phone in Registration 815-753-5424 
 

Cancellations must be made by September 30, 2019. Any cancellations after that date will require full payment. 

Payment not received by event date will be invoiced with a $5 invoicing fee. 
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